
 
 

         
         

 

 

     
     

 

        
           

         
        

  

 

  

   

  

   

  

 

           
 

Summer EBT is coming to Michigan! 

During Summer 2024, eligible families will be able to receive 
money for select food items through the new Summer EBT 

program. 

To receive the Summer EBT benefit, households may need to 
complete and submit the “Education Benefits Form”. 

If you have already completed this form during the 2023-2024 
school year and have received an approval from your school for 
free or reduced meals, you do not need to apply again. You also 
do not need to apply if your family receives SNAP, TANF (Cash 

Assistance), or Medicaid. 

SUMMER  EBT  BENEFITS  CAN  BE U SED  TO  PURCHASE:  

Fruits and vegetables 

Meat, poultry, and fish 

Dairy products 

Breads and cereals 

And more! 

If you have a new address, please reach out to your school at 
________ to ensure  they h ave  the  most  up-to-date  information.  


	School Phone Number: 


